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February 21, 2013 
 
 
Matt Sadowski, Assistant Director 
Dept. of City Development 
City of Racine  
730 Washington Avenue, Room 102 
Racine, WI  53403 
 
RE: Osborne Scekic Foundation grant 
 
Dear Mr. Sadowski, 
 
The purpose of this correspondence is to provide you with background information regarding the 
$535.00 provided to the City of Racine from Racine County Economic Development Corporation 
(RCEDC). 
 
In 2009, RCEDC received a $1,000 grant from the Osborne and Scekic Family Foundation. The funds 
designated for the Uptown Artist Relocation Program.  Since receiving the grant, $465 was used towards 
marketing the program and the buildings available as part of the Adopt a Building program.   The 
remaining funds are being provided to the City of Racine for the Uptown Exterior Lighting Project 
proposal. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.  I can be 
reached at 262/898-7404. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kristin Niemiec 
 
Kristin Niemiec 
Launch Box Manager 
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